
 

Visiting NBK Children’s Hospital 

 

 

 

Communication and Services Department visited the National Bank of 

Kuwait Hospital for Children, where gifts, flowers, and well wishes were 

distributed amongst the patients. 

"This visit took place on the occasion of World Cancer Day, which falls on 

February 4th of each year to instill joy in the hearts of sick children and 

alleviate them from their sufferings”, said Senior Media Administrator Sally 

Al-Khadraa. 

Al-Khadraa explained that the company effortlessly promotes noble values 

and social responsibility towards the local community in all its categories. 

At the end of the visit, the company delegation presented a commemorative 

shield to the Assistant Director of Hospital Affairs, Mr. Fawaz Al-Thafiri, who 

in turn acknowledged the company for this initiative and for taking care of 

sick children and bringing joy to them. 


